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From: KnowWho Auto Mailer <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 2:34 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Soda Taxes

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley,  

 

I'm against this bill only because of its absurdity.  There is no doubt that our citizens are suffering a healthcare crisis.  

Can you please focus your efforts on education and preventative health care instead?  Case in point, Medicaid expansion 

would have helped the citizens of this state and saved the lives of some of your constituents.  Quit playing partisan 

politics and do what is best for the people of South Carolina.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Tracey Gelinas  

5010 Liberty Hwy  

Anderson, SC 29621-  

arbor-pro@att.net  

(864) 225-8888 


